
Overbrook School for the Blind
6333 Malvern Avenue

Philadelphia, PA 19151
Phone: 215-877-0313 x 231 Fax: 215-689-0137

Date of Birth

Date: 

Dear Primary Care Physician:

A current prescription for Physical Therapy is required for the following student:

Student Name

School based therapy programs are designed to meet the student's needs in the school/work
environments.

Physical Therapy as outlined in the above students Individualized Education Plan (IEP) for the
current school year (2022-2023) cannot be provided without a physician's prescription. The family
has received a copy of the IEP that specifies the amount of intervention that they and the
educational team agreed are appropriate to meet the student's educational goals.

If you are in agreement that the student should receive therapy, please complete and sign the
attached prescription and mail it to the attention of JoAnn McNamee at the schools address or fax it
to 215-689-3979. 

I appreciate your prompt attention to this matter so that there is no interruption in this child's
service. If you have any questions regarding Therapy/O&M Services please feel free to call me at
215-877-0313 x218 or email me at joann@obs.org.

Thank you,

Jo Ann McNamee
Therapy/O&M Program Coordinator


